Holland Conservation Commission Holland, MA
Minutes of meeting held on February 25, 2003

Meceting opened at 7:10 p.m.
Present were Mary vandenBerg, Steven Anderstrom, Howard Fife, Helen Kreiger,
Marguerite Choquette and Brad Noble. Absent — James Wettlanfer.

Minutes of meeting on February 11, 2003 approved and signed by Mary.
Voucher for stamps in the amount of $80.85 approved by all present.

Planning Board minutes of 2/4/03 read. The zoning change requested by Steve Tremblay
was noted as a possible Conservation issue. We would like to be involved with his plans
for a commercial business at his home.

Mr. Thibeault joined the meeting and asked if we could issue him an official letter
regarding Lot #6, Brunner property on Maybrook Road. We indicated that the HCC has
not been presented with a Notice of Intent or any other document from Mr. Brunner for
consideration of Lot #6 and therefore we cannot issue any official letter.

Six members of the HCC signed an Order of Conditions denying the N.O.L (DEP file no.

184-153) submitted by Brurmer Development, Inc. to build a single family home on Lot
#5, Maybrook Road. The minutes of the meeting on 2/11/2003 details the reasons for the
actiont taken. The original mailed to Brunner Development, Inc. on 2/26/2003, return
receipt requested and copies mailed to the DEP and Mark Ferrell, Green Hill
Engineering.

Motion to adjourn made by Marguerite, seconded by Helen. All approved and meeting
adjourned at 7:50 p.m.
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